
 

 

Dear Community Business Leaders, 

On behalf of the Thoroughbred Figure Skating Club (TFSC) Board of Directors and Members, I 
would like to invite you to become one of our sponsors. 
 
We are a not-for-profit local figure skating club and a member of the U.S. Figure Skating 
Association (USFS). Our club, which formed in 1989, strives to provide a positive environment for 
the specialty sport of figure skating for youth and adult skaters in Central Kentucky. We foster the 
sport of figure skating for educational, competitive and recreational purposes; and we present 
annual figure skating shows and sponsor amateur athletic events in the region. Local clubs like ours 
across the U.S. are what start skaters on the road to the Olympics. 
 
Each year, we host a sanctioned figure skating competition with participants from across the state as 
well as surrounding states.  We also present a Holiday Ice Show in December and a Spring recital.  
In addition to shows and performances, we also offer clinics and educational programs for our 
skaters. 
 
In order to help defray our costs, we are asking you, a business in our community, to sponsor and 
support us. Not only will your assistance make our annual competition and shows possible, but we 
also believe that this event could be a great way for you to reach a new set of potential clients. 
 
Enclosed is the sponsorship order form showing our offerings and the acknowledgement we will 
give you at our events, website, and logo placement on dasher boards at the Lexington Ice Center.   
Please look this over and let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you for considering TFSC’s request to sponsor and support the athletic art form of figure 
skating. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Thoroughbred Figure Skating Club 
 
info@tfscskating.org 
Thoroughbred Figure Skating Club 
c/o Lexington Ice Center 
560 Eureka Springs Dr. 
Lexington, KY 40517 
 
 


